
KBOE 
250 WATTS 740 KILOCYCLES 

OSKALOOSA, IOWA 

October 24, 1950 

Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your recent letter in which you report 
that you heard our frequency tests from 740 kc.on Saturday 
morning, October 21. Your report coincides exactly with our 
log. 

Thank you for your interest in KBOE. 

Sincerely, 

R IO STATION KBOE 

Ken Kilmer, 
Manager 


